Pioneer High School Newsletter

March 2024

Stacy Murray, Principal Phone: 810-679-1300

Email: smurray@croslex.org

Parent Teacher Conferences:

We hope to see you at our Parent Teacher Conferences on Wednesday, March 6th from 4:30-7:30 pm. This will be a great opportunity to review your child's progress and credits towards graduation. If you are unable to attend conference and would like to set up another time, please call or email.

Career Center Registration:

As we start to prepare for the 2024-2025 school year, Career Center Registration forms are available. If you are interested in attending Career Center, please see Mrs. Woodruff for the registration form. Please submit your registration form by Friday, April 5th.

Spring Break:

There will be no school from Friday, March 22nd through Monday, April 1st. During this time, if you need a check or a topic test unlocked, please text Ms. Murray using Remind or email her at smurray@croslex.org





Pioneer High School 15 S. Howard Croswell, MI 48422 810-679-1357

IMPORTANT DATES THIS MONTH:

- March 6th: Early Release
 - No PM Career Center
- March 6th: Parent Teacher Conferences
 - Pioneer High School from 4:30-7:30 pm
- March 7th: Students will be returning back to school at 2:20 pm
- March 7th March 9th: Middle School Drama Performance 7:00 pm at Cros-Lex High School Cafetorium
- March 20th: Students will be returning back to school at 2:20 pm
- March 22nd April 1st: Spring Break
- March 31st: Easter

State Testing will be completed in April

STUDENT OF THE MONTH:



Pioneer High
School Student of
the Month was
Caleb LaFond. He
is a determined
individual and
leader. He shows
pride in his
classwork and
athletics, setting a
strong role model
for his fellow
students.
Congratulations!